
Comment from Levi Thatcher 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 21, 2022 

I appreciate your work, but you need to more carefully consider auto/pedestrian crashes. You 

have failed to include any pedestrian crashworthiness tests in your safety ratings. Vehicles are 

becoming much too large and are killing more pedestrians each year, partially because you don't 

properly assess a vehicle's impact on people OUTSIDE of the vehicle. 

 

Thank you. 
 


